
March, 2017 

 
A HUGE thank-you to everyone that helped out at movie night.  Fun 

was had by all.  We sold out of cookies and popcorn was a hit.  This event 
was a big success and we couldn’t have done it without you.  Can’t wait 
for the next one! 
 
Aprils car free Fridays will be April 7

th
 and April 21

st
.   Please try to 

walk/bike/scoot into school on these days……even just for the last few 
blocks. 
 
Our dance will be held on Friday April 28

th
 from 6-8pm.  It will be a spring fling themed dance.  We will have 

pizza, water, chips, candy bags and of course our famous DJ, Hey! Mr. DJ, playing the best music.   There will be 
prizes though-out the dance so make sure to stay for the entire dance to collect your prize.  Entry is by donation.  
If you can help out that night please email Linsay @ l.szteina@gmail.com  We will be needing help in the 
concession, handing out pizza, chaperones and crossing guards. 
 

Mark your calendar for the NORTHRIDGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL WALK-A-THON! 🏃 

When:  Friday, May 5th 1:00-2:30- Details coming home soon...  *Volunteers needed*  If you are available to 
help on May 5th, please email:  northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com 
 

Parent Education Night 
Tuesday April 4th   
 6 pm – 8 pm at Northridge Elementary School in the library 
 

The Nine Temperaments 
Presented by Miriam Miller Facilitator, Parenting Programs, Boys and Girls Club Services of Greater Victoria 
 
Temperament refers to our in-born (not learned) behavioral style. We all come into the world with a unique set 
of temperamental characteristics that remain stable throughout our lifetime. These characteristics modulate 
how we respond to every situation in our lives. Understanding our own temperament as individuals and the 
temperament of our children is incredibly helpful in being the best we can be and in bringing out the best in our 
children. 
Please RSVP by Fri Mar 17th so we can plan for numbers to ctickner@shaw.ca (Last minute RSVP’s welcome too) 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, and Bottle Depot. 
Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 
 
For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, April 19th 

at 6:30pm in the staff 

room 
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